St“ dent Gl‘een Bowling Green State University
Initiatives Fund srehagRem

April 28, 2017

Benjamin Daneker

Matt Rubel

Campus Operations
Bowling Green, Ohio 43403

RE: Exterior lllumination Upgrade

Dear Benjamin & Matt:

Thank you for your proposal requesting funds from the Student Green Initiatives Fund for the proposed
exterior illumination upgrade project. The proposal requested a total amount of $1,068,050 for the
project. This project is broken into four phases; this award letter will focus on phase one with a cost of
$254,150.

As is the policy of the Green Fund Committee, the application was reviewed and discussed at the
meeting held on Friday, April 28, 2017. The Committee viewed the project as consistent with the
sustainability goals of BGSU. Specifically, it is aimed at reducing greenhouse gas emissions, which is a
component of our Climate Action Plan as a requirement of the American Colleges & Universities
President’s Climate Commitment.

The Committee voted to approve the first phase of the proposal, granting the requested amount of
$254,150 towards upgrading the outdoor lighting in old campus to LED’s, with the following provisos:

1. The Student Green Fund Initiative would receive the Efficiency Smart Award funds

2. Signage in old campus would he required as an educational tool outlining the benefits of LED's

3. The award would exclude any new LED lighting on the perimeter of University and Mosely Hall
that has already been incorporated into the renovations

4. Operations will pay the engineering fees for the project.

5. The University must take financial leadership on future phases of the LED Project to move
toward Carbon Neutrality

Should you, and the rest of Campus Operations agree to these terms, please have the appropriate
parties sign below and return to Fund Administrator, Dr. Nicholas Hennessy’s office for dispersal of
funds. If you have any questions on the details of this letter, please contact him as well.

Thank you again for your application, and we look forward to this project commencing.

Sincerely,

Chrisden Carter
Undergraduate Student Representative
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